
We have been working closely with Julie Lawes, the Catch-Up  Director, to develop 
and refine our support for Catch-Up work at Years 2,3 and 4. 
 
From the start of next term, we will be offering Catch-Up support boxes containing 
single copies of 30 different titles across the ability range, from Catch-Up level 3 to 
level 8.  All the books in each box will be clearly labelled and a list included. 
 
Four different boxes will be available, so you will be able to borrow a different set 
of books each term. 
 
Catch-Up boxes can be or borrowed individually at £40.00 each. 
 
To book a Catch-Up loan, simply phone us on (01603) 222265 or book on line at 
www.norfolk.gov.uk/sls.primary/curriculumsupport/catchupform.htm 
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This term’s newsletter features the range of new and improved 
services we are offering from next term.  These include refinements 
to our Literacy support services  (Guided Reading, Catch Up) as well 
as a new service to support QCA Art.  Further details can be found on 
the inside pages. 
 
If you have any comments or questions about these, or any of our 
services, please contact us – we are always keen to hear your views 
on the work we do. 
 
 
Philip Cocker, Manager 

DON’T 
FORGET  

FICTION ON TAPE 
OUR VIDEO AND AUDIO-CASSETTE 

LOAN SERVICE 

Loans are free to all Standard Service and Small School Plan 
customers. 
 
See the catalogue already in school, or to view an     updated list 
with new titles highlighted, see our   website at www.norfolk.
gov.uk/sls 
 
You can book video or audio-cassettes by telephoning us on 
(01603) 222265, or book at www.norfolk.gov.uk/sls/Primary/
curriculumsupport/vidorder.htm 

Norfolk School Library Service, Room 039, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 2UA 
Telephone (01603) 222265     FAX: (01603) 222264    E-mail: school.library.service@norfolk.gov.uk 

URL:    www.norfolk.gov.uk/sls 



We have been working closely with Julie Lawes, the Catch-Up  Director, to develop 
and refine our support for Catch-Up work at Years 2,3 and 4. 
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New or Improved 
 

 QCA ART PACKS 
 
 

Many schools find it difficult to provide resources to cover the               requirements 
of the QCA Schemes of Work for Art. 
 
We have combined with Shorewood Educational Trust to make     available for loan 
to schools packs of prints to support each of the QCA Art Units from Years 1 to 6. 
 
Each pack will contain 5 or 6 prints, plus a small number of books relevant to the 
Unit. 
 
Art packs can be used as part of your Project loan entitlement, or      borrowed indi-
vidually for £40.00 each.  They are loaned for one term. 
 
To book an Art Pack, phone us on (01603) 222265 or book on-line at www.norfolk.
gov.uk/sls. 

Family Portrait 
Faith Ringgold 
Unit 3A 

Cyclist 
Richard Linder 
Unit 6A 

People in the Sun 
Edward Hopper 
Unit 4B 

From the Lake, No.1 
Georgia O’Keefe 
Unit 2B 

Enamel Saucepan 
Pablo Picasso 
Unit 5A 

Child with a Red 
Hat 
Mary Cassatt 
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Services for 2002/03 
 

 GUIDED READING FOR KS1 
NOW AVAILABLE TO MATCH THE 

BOOK BANDS FOR GUIDED READING 
CATCH-UP BOOK BOXES 

 
 
 

 

Our guided reading loan service – six copies of five different titles as a loan box – 
can now be matched even more closely to the reading needs of your children.  
We have a range of titles available in all Bands from band 2 to Band 10.  We can 
supply boxes for any        individual band, and we are always happy to mix up a 
range of bands in a single box.   
 
Don’t forget that Guided Readers are loaned for a term, but are       exchangeable 
free of charge at half term. 
 
To book a guided reading loan, simply phone us on (01603) 22265 or book on 
line at www.norfolk.gov.uk/sls/Primary/Curriculumsupport/grcform.htm 
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Advanced Internet 
Searching for School  

Library Staff 
Thursday March 21st,     2002 

 
Held at University of 

East Anglia, 
9.30 – 4.00 p.m. 

£95.00 
(Including lunch) 

 
This course will be run by Phil 

Bradley, an Internet  Consultant, 
trainer and author.  It is suitable 
for library staff with some ex-
perience of using the Internet 

who want to     improve the effi-
ciency of their searching. 

 
 

Finding out about  
Finding out 

Helping children find and use 
good non-fiction books 

 
Thursday 9th May,   

2002 
 

Held at P.D.C 
Woodside Road, 
9.30 – 3.30 p.m. 

£95.00 (including lunch) 
 

This course will be run jointly 
by SLS and Bobbie Neate, an       

expert on children’s non-fiction 
and information skills.  The 
course is suitable for KS2 

teachers, literacy                 co-
ordinators and teachers   re-
sponsible for their school   li-

brary   
 

Computerising your  
School Library 

 
Wednesday June 26th, 2002 

 
Held at School Library Service 

County Hall, 
9.15 – 12.15 p.m. 

£50.00 
 
 

This course will look at the  
advantages of cataloguing 

your library stock on 
computer and at 
important issues 

to consider 

 
I would like to book a place on 
the Advanced Internet 
Searching course. 
 
Name: 
 
 …………………………………………… 
 
 
School: 
 
……………………………………………………….. 
 
……………………………………………………….. 
 
Please invoice my school £95.00. 
Please return slip to Jackie 
Moore at the address below 

 
I would like to book a place on 
the Finding out about Finding 
Out course. 
 
Name: 
 
 …………………………………………… 
 
 
School: 
 
……………………………………………………….. 
 
……………………………………………………….. 
 
Please invoice my school 
£95.00 
Please return slip to Jackie 
Moore at the address below 

 
I would like to book a place on 
the Computerising your School 
Library course. 
 
Name: 
 
 ………………………………………… 
 
 
School: 
 
……………………………………………………….. 
 
……………………………………………………….. 
 
Please invoice my school 
£50.00.  Please return slip to 
Jackie Moore at the address 
below 
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INSET Courses for the Spring/Summer Term 


